
 

28th January 2020  

Dear Parent / Carer  

Year 11 Drop Down and Saturday Academy  

On Monday 3rd February, Year 11 Enterprise students will be sitting their exam worth 40% of the course. This is                    
their final opportunity for sitting this exam.  

In order to support their exam, students will have a dropdown day on Friday 31st January and there will also be a                      
revision session on Saturday 1st February from 10am to 2pm. On Saturday, students will need to bring snacks and                   
lunch and will be collected from main reception at 10am.  

These sessions will give students the opportunity to revise key information and materials in preparation for the exam.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Miss T Board  
Assistant Principal of Orange  

 


